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COUNCIL  29th September 2021 

 
NOTICE OF MOTION 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor P. McDonald. 

“Recognising the financial challenges facing the Council and its communities and the 

additional financial pressures that Covid presents I would like to call on the leader to 

reconsider the size and make up of her Cabinet in the coming budget round to 

ensure that the Councils is effectively allocating its resources.” 


